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Notices for Sunday 11 November 2018 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
  
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service. 
 

NOVEMBER’S NEWSLETTER is available at the back of the church. 
 

REMEMBRANCE DAY CONCERT, TODAY, 5.00pm  - Verdi’s requiem for 4 hands (2 organists), 
soprano, and readings.   
 

NO EVENING PRAYER TODAY. 
 

LADY CHAPEL CAPITAL CAMPAIGN – Please note that there will be a retiring collection today 
to start off the Lady Chapel Capital Campaign. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

IVY CAFÉ – Wednesday 14th November, 3.00 - 4.00pm in the church hall. All welcome to drop 
in, free tea coffee & biscuits. Look forward to seeing you there.  
 

AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP MEETING – Wednesday 14th November, in the hall, 
after Ivy Cafe at 4.00pm. New letter-writers very much welcome now that we have changed to an 
afternoon slot. 
 

SHORT 6 WEEK COURSE Wednesdays, 8.00-9.15pm in the Lady Chapel “Understanding the 
Christian Vision for the World”. See notice board for further details. If you are interested in 
attending, please let Fr Michael know. 
 

MUMS’ DRINKS - Mums’ Drinks (for Pebbles and Stepping Stones mums) are planned for the 
evening of Thursday 15th November at the Duke of Kent pub from 7.30pm. Come for drinks 
and/or food and to catchup without little ones around. Please let Alex Pridgeon know if you are 
keen to come along.  
 

CHOIR PRACTICE –Friday 16th November, 6.00pm – Anyone wishing to sing with us in the 
Carol Service must please start attending these Friday practices as we shall now be working on 
the demanding Christmas music. 
 

BEST FEET FORWARD - Saturday 17th November,  BURNHAM BEECHES Historical Trail 2 
½ hours approx./about 5 miles Meet 10 a.m. at Church car park. Leader: Richard Morse. 
Contact no. on the day: 07713 158480. The walk is a figure of eight and starts at the café/toilets by 
the car park. Parking is usually free, but please check signs as there are meters which is 
confusing. Anyone not wishing to do the full walk can opt out when we pass the same café halfway 
round. You can either wait at the coffee shop or drive home. After the walk there are two pubs, the 
Stag & Hounds or the Royal Oak (dogs welcome) not far away in Farnham where there is the 
opportunity to have a simple pub lunch. Please contact Richard Morse if you would like to come on 
this walk, so we can organize car transport from St Peter’s Church car park. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

NEXT PEBBLES – Sunday 18th November, 9.15am. 
 

CAROL SERVICE – Sunday 16th December, 5.30pm. 
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    CHRISTMAS PARTY       

Friday 21st December  

6.30pm – 10.00pm in the hall. 

Family fun 

carols, games, dancing, acts, songs, food and drink. 

Please put in your diary!! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


